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Blood, Stella

From: Jim Fry [iffry@risk.state.nv.us)
Sent:  Friday, May 30, 2003 12:32 PM
To: sblood@lcb.state.nv.us
Subject: SB 184

Stella,
This is for Sen. Matthews:

| have spoke with Ron Dreher (representing the Peace Officers Research Association of Nevada) concerning an
amendment to SB 184 that would remove state peace officers as defined in NRS § 617.135 from this bili.

Removing this eliminates the fiscal note to BA 1352, as it would not change the existing law as it pertains to state
peace officers.

Jim Fry, CWCP, CPL
Deputy Risk Manager
Risk Management Division
(775) 687-3191

(775) 687-3195 FAX
ffry@risk.state.nv.us
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